## <u>國民學校</u> KWOK MAN SCHOOL

Circular No.76E/22 (For the whole school)

Phone:

29810432

Fax: 29816345



Add: 30 Kwok Man Road, Cheung Chau

Date: 31st October, 2022

## The Transition of Summer and Winter Uniforms

Dear Parents,

The weather has been getting cooler recently. In order for students to wear appropriate school uniform for the changeable weather, the school has decided that between 7<sup>th</sup> November and 1<sup>st</sup> December there will be a transition period from summer to winter uniforms. Parents can decide whether to let their children wear summer or winter uniforms according to the weather. Students must wear neat winter uniform only starting from 5<sup>th</sup> November. For more details about the winter uniform, please refer to the page 10 of the students' handbook.

To collect the school uniform items that have been ordered, parents are requested to bring along the receipts and the balance and show the receipt to the staff of Tong Wui Clothing Co., Ltd. from 12:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. on 1<sup>st</sup> November (Friday) in the school covered playground. If you need to change the newly ordered school uniform, you can come to the school to change it from 12:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. on 3rd November (Thursday).

## Notes:

- 1. All attending parents must comply with the latest "Vaccine Pass" arrangement announced by the government, otherwise the school will not be able to allow them to enter the school.
- 2. On the day of the distribution of school uniforms, parents are requested to bring their own bags to carry uniforms purchased. If you need to buy plastic bags, the fee is \$1each.
- 3. Please pay in cash, WeChat Pay, Alipay or Octopus.



Mr. Yung Chi Ming (Supervisor) Ms. Kwok Yuen Ki (Principal)